
 Lake Tekapo School 

 Tuesday 17th May 2022 

 Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 Just  a  short  newsletter  to  update  you  all  with  upcoming  dates  and  information  for  the  Rippa  Rugby, 
 the 2022 Ski Season, the Mackenzie Half Marathon and the Cross Country. 

 Rippa Rugby - Wednesday 18th May 

 Good  luck  to  our  Sprout  Warriors  at  the  Rippa  Rugby  Tournament  in  Timaru.  The  students  will  be 
 leaving school at 8.15am for Ashbury Park, Timaru and returning home at approximately 3pm. 
 If  this  event  is  cancelled  we  will  send  out  an  email  via  Edge,  post  on  Facebook  and  Educa.  Students 
 attending this trip have been given further information for the day. 
 Thank you to the parents who are taking  transport for the day. 
 Game  times  are:  9.45am,  11am,  12  noon,  12,45pm  and  1.15pm.  Live  results  can  be  followed  on  this 
 link:  https://www.sporty.co.nz/scrfu/Draws-ResultsStandings/year-56-rippa-champs?em=1 

 2022 Student Ski Season Passes: 
 We  have  had  confirmation  from  the  Roundhill  Skifield  that  the  2022  ski  season  pass  remains  at  $150 
 per  child.  If  you  wish  to  purchase  a  season  pass,  please  click  onto  the  following  link  Roundhill  Season 
 Passes  and  enter  your  childs'  details,  and  enter  the  following  code  for  the  Early  Bird  rate: 
 TEKAPOPUPIL22.  You  need  to  enter  each  individual  childrens'  details  on  a  separate  form  i.e.  if  you 
 have two children, you will need to complete two forms and the discount code again. 

 THE EARLY BIRD PASS IS VALID UNTIL THE 31ST MAY 2022. 

 We  thank  Roundhill  for  their  continuing  support  of  the  Lake  Tekapo  School  and  our  school  ski 
 programme. 

 2022 Ski Season Update 
 We  are  just  updating  details  for  the  2022  season  and  will  let  parents  and  caregivers  know  once  this  is 
 completed. 
 If  you  wish  to  make  payments  towards  the  2022  ski  programme,  you  are  able  to  do  so  by  depositing 
 funds into the Lake Tekapo School Account:  03-0855-0334524-000 

 Please put in your family name and skiing as the reference 

 Cross Country - Cannington School - 1st June 2022 
 Parents  and  caregivers  will  be  sent  out  a  google  form  soon  with  the  details  for  the  Cross  Country  and 
 asking  for  assistance  with  transport  and  baked  food  for  morning  tea,  which  is  being  held  at 
 Cannington School this year.  This will be an all day event.  The postponement date is the 2nd June. 

https://www.sporty.co.nz/scrfu/Draws-ResultsStandings/year-56-rippa-champs?em=1
https://www.roundhill.co.nz/pricing/seasons-passes/
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 Monday 30th May  - Kapa Haka -  Transport required  (13 June, 27 June) 

 Every  fortnight  our  senior  children  are  planning  to  attend  the  Mackenzie  Cluster  initiative  of  Kapa 
 Haka.  This  programme  is  to  enable  all  Mackenzie  schools  in  our  area  the  opportunity  to  work 
 together,  build  cultural  capability  and  assist  with  transition  for  our  children.  This  also  allows  specialist 
 teaching  to  take  place  at  a  cost  that  helps  our  school.  We  will  require  transport  on  these  days  and  if 
 you are able to assist, please let Simon know through email:  simon@tekapo.school.nz  . 

 Mackenzie Half Marathon Discount Code 
 Students have been o�ered a 10% discounted registration rate for the upcoming Mackenzie Half 
 Marathon being held on the  23rd July 2022  .  When they  use this code they will be eligible for 10% o� 
 their registration costs for the 2.5km Hole in One Fun Run, the 5.5km Flat Jack or the under 19 run or 
 walk 10km River Dip. 
 The code for your student is simply '  TEKAPOSCHOOL  ' 

 Upcoming Dates: 

 26th May  BoT Meeting - 5pm 

 30th May  Kapa Haka - Yr 5 & 6 - Fairlie (Transport Please) 

 1st June  Cross Country - Cannington School (Postponement date 2 June) 

 3rd June  Teacher only day -  SCHOOL CLOSED 

 6th June  Queen’s Birthday -  School Closed 

 13th June  Kapa Haka - Yr 5 & 6 - Fairlie (Transport Please) 

 24th June  Matariki -  SCHOOL CLOSED 

 27th June  Kapa Haka - Yr 5 & 6 - Fairlie (Transport Please) 

 30th June  BoT Meeting - 5pm 

 8th July  LAST DAY TERM 2 
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